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a Happy and Prosperous 2010



So please keep in touch and 
visit NeuroImage’s website
 neurostudyclub.mcgill.ca
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Istarted this Bulletin in 1980, as a local journal of the Study Club. 
It was produced with homemade graphics through McGill printing 
facilities. 

 In 1984, when Dr William Feindel  hosted the Neuro Celebration 
for the 50th of the MNI, I decided to give the Bulletin a somewhat more 
professional look, I went to professional people and had it prepared and 
printed with more quality. And I decided to send it as a printed copy to 
all my former fellows, residents, students in the program, as well as to all 
visitors who had spent some time with me to learn Neuroradiology. It was 
published on a regular basis until 1992.

 At that time, the Canadian Association of Radiologists asked me to 
prepare an exhibit to celebrate in 1995 the Centennial of the discovery of 
X-Rays by Wilhem Roentgen.

 I spent most of my time in that endeavour and Neuro Image was not 
produced on a regular basis. The exhibit was held at the McCord Museum 
in Montreal and was a success, in great part because of the addition of the 
scan of the Egyptian mummy from the Redpath Museum. The exhibit then was 
exposed at the Ottawa Museum of Technology in 1996.

(Continued on the next page...)
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I had the unfortunate fate of suffering from Legionnaire’s 
disease in November 1995, of which I recovered thanks to 
the good care of the physicians of Saint-Luc’s Hospital.

But I did not resume my publishing Neuro Image for a few 
years. When I did, I convinced Dr William Feindel to be 
my resource for historical facts at the Neuro, and he came 
up with superb works of literature that made the bulletin 
acquire some letters of nobility.

Since then, there were issues of the Neuro Image with 
some interesting design, this through expert graphic 
demonstration from the MNI Neurophotography 
Department headed by Marcus Arts and its staff, but more 
specif ically by Jean-Paul Acco.

For a while, the Bulletin was printed in color, and distributed 
through out the world in that format; very expensive way, 
production and mailing.

(Continued after the next two pages ...)







 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: jehad@kfshrc.edu.sa <jehad@kfshrc.edu.sa > 
Date: 26 nov. 2007 00:57 
Subject: GREETINGS 
To: dmelans@gmail.com 
 
 
HI 
 
Hope this will reach you and you are well and happy , few minutes ago I  
openend my stacking mail since the summer holiday being away with so many 
repeated bouring  thoughts of life ,I recived the neuroimage  issue volume 
23......... and then for moments past I was living in adifferent world like  
adream I remmembered the coldests winters I lived in montreal with the 
wormest hearted people . 
you are not only insiprational figure or a unique teacher but you bring 
things to life and give them meanings you bring people together and over  
all you spread love in its most respectfull forms ..............where no 
boundries .......to my knowledge only people who are loved by ALLAH GOD 
almighty are gifted like that ....... 
god bless you ....... 
 
thank you 
 
Jehad 

 Having lost any sponsorship, 
I could not go on with the printed 
copy any more. It was then put 
on the Web, to be accessible to 
everyone with less cost, but with 
less personal expression.

 And it was published less 
frequently, to my regrets, because 
demanding more personal time and 
work. I apologize to all my friends on 
the mailing list for having neglected 
this personal contact with them.

(Continued on next page...)



I have now reached 75 years of age, this issue may be one of the last ones.

I want it to be a return on the past, retracing the main articles written, some of the best pictures, and also 
abstracts of letters I have received from you my friends.

I hope the bulletin has fulfilled its original mission, to keep in touch with you.



The th Anniversary of the NeuroStudy Club:
October ,  at the Neuro’s Jeanne Timmins Amphitheatre

Drs. Donatella Tampieri 
& Fred Andermann

My thanks to all those who attended this 
memorable meeting.
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